
Management statement 

 

The Management Board of the Company reports that by resolution No.15 of the Supervisory 

Committee of Latgale special economic zone dated 25 April 2017, based on the shareholders` 

decision and Management Board application, the territory of JSC Ditton pievadķēžu rūpnīca is 

included into the Latgale special economic zone. The resolution came into force on the day of its 

publishing on the website www.lpr.gov.lv on 16 May 2017.      
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